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25 January 2024 

 

 

Message from UCAF National Committee 

 

At the 2024 UCAF National Gathering held in Adelaide it has been agreed that 

we would inform the Uniting Church Assembly Standing Committee that we 

have begun the process to conclude the ministry of the UCAF National 

Committee, effective from 30 June 2024. 

As the value of fellowship groups is important to the Uniting Church, Synod 

Committees and UCAF groups will continue to operate across Australia. 

Further updates will be released when appropriate. 

Thank you,  

 

 

Margaret Pedler     Pam Grant 

Chairperson      Secretary 
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